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Networking

Dialing In Requires Center Account

To improve network security, the Computer Center has
instailed a new software product called TACACS (termi-
nal access). As a result, dial-up access procedures have
changed. The planned implementation date is Monday, 22
August 94,

ed that these users maintain a single UID at the Center
and the department. Users with departmental accounts
should find out their UID prior to establishing the Center
account by typing

id -a
at the departmental account, or by contacting the de-
partmental system administrator.

For security reasons, users must get their Center accounts
in person, not by telephone or e-mail. Users who already
have a Center UNIX account do not have to take any

Upon implementation, the generic pass-
word previously used for the server
{TSB - modem phone number
656-2709) will no longer work.
TACACS will ask for a login name and
password verification for dial-up ac-
cess. Once into the terminal server, a
user will have normal network access
as previously.

What does this mean? Everyone who
wishes to access the mainframe, Com-
puter Center Unix, or the campus net-
work, via modem dial-up, must have a
Computer Center UNIX account.

Users with UNIX accounts in other
departments can maintain the same
login name and UID they have in their
departments or tenant activities, but
they must still acquire a Computer
Center UNIX account for dial-up ac-
cess from home or other locations.

For easier computing, it is recommend-
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action. Accounts must be obtained from
Irma Bozardt, In-147, x2731. Other
questions may be directed to Hiram
Cooke at x-3662, or e-mail to
cocke@nps.navy.mil.

DMDC East personnel are not affected
by this change; DMDC West personnel
are requested to contact Craig Cholar.

For those using SIMPC or Kermit to
access the mainframe or UNIX sys-
tems, new batch files and scripts have
been developed. If (by some chance)
you are reading this before 22 August,
you can download them from the Unix
gopher; see the article Download 10 PC
from Unix Gopher on page 4, After that
date, see Irma Bozardt, In-147 for new
scripts. The POC for SIMPC is Chris
Essert at x-3121, or e-mail to

essartEnps.navy.mil.

Neil Harvey harvey@nps.navy.mil

































